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13 August 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Mick  
 

I am writing on behalf of our union to express our sadness, grief and solidarity at the loss of 
your member at the train derailment at Stonehaven.   
 

No transport worker should ever leave home to go work and not return safely to their loved 
ones at the end of their shift.  
 

Our union will continue working with yours to ensure the safety of our respective members 
and our railway infrastructure and operations.    
 

Please extend our heartfelt sympathy and condolences to the member’s family, friends and 
colleagues.   
 
If we can be of any assistance, please let me know.  
 

Yours in solidarity,   
Manuel Cortes  
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TSSA General Secretary 
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